
 

 
 

  
    

 
 

 

“Waterwise” 
 – enjoy the summer but save water! 

 

Midsummer is here and the summer holiday with it. During this period the 

water consumption increases and here is an invitation to be waterwise this 

summer! 

During the past year, the precipitation has been extremely low in our region and 

the groundwater levels has gone down to historically low levels. However the water 

will suffice for all if we do a bit like the camels and economize the water. Every 

little change you can do is valuable. 

Many clever saving tips on: 

facebook.com/vattensmart 

We also want to inform you that Torsås municipality has adopted a ban on 

watering until further notice. This means that it is prohibited to use municipal 

water for watering of lawns, flower beds etc with eater hose or sprinkler.  

 

With this we wish you a happy Midsummer 

 

Samhällsbyggnadsförvaltningen  

Torsås municipality 

 

 


